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April 30, 2008 

 

 

 

Ms. Kristin DeCarmine 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division  

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, N.W. 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

RE: ID# COO309781 

 

Dear Ms. DeCarmine, 

 

This letter is in response to your letter dated April 18, 2008 with regard to the Apollo Group Inc.'s federal political 

action committee, FEC ID# C00309781. 

 

Your letter states that our PAC exceeded the contribution limits when contributing to Enzi for U.S. Senate.  After 

review of our records, an error was found in our reporting.  Check #1376 dated 7/18/06 for $2,500 made payable to Enzi 

for US Senate should have been designated as follows: 

 

$1,500 - Primary 

$1,000 - General 

 

Making the above change brings us into compliance with FEC regulations.  As you may remember, our electronic records 

were destroyed up to January 1, 2007.  Therefore, we are unable to go back and make the change electronically on the 

FEC's filing system. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you need any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sherryl Gibson 

Treasurer 

 


